
Hello Bruderheim School Families! 

Please check out this lost and found table. We’d like to get these items back to their rightful 
owners. If you have a designate picking up your kids’ supplies, they are also welcome to pick up 
your found items! (Please ensure your designate knows what to pick up 
����) 


